Burstall Carpet Bowls Report May 2024
At present we have a friendly group of 20 members and are playing in the Suffolk Carpet Bowls
events, both in the Winter and Summer leagues and their various competitions.
We have just finished the Winter league and finished a respectable 3™ out of 9 in the group.
At the Charity tournament 40 teams of 4 played and raised £1,325.00 for SERV (Blood Runners)
with the Burstall four of Lindsey & Keith Armes with Jane & Richard Sago winning the trophy by

just one point over a team of county squad players from Claydon.

We have now just entered the Summer League for 2024 and again we are in groups of 6 clubs and
play matches on a home and away basis from May till end of August.

We are playing regular Monday and some Friday nights when enough people are available.

We are still looking for new players / members and would welcome anyone interested in trying the
game, please come along any Monday club night (not Bank holidays) from 7.30pm for a try plus tea
— coffee and biscuits.

There are no special bowls equipment to buy as they are all provided.

For more information please call me on 07840 291197

Richard Sago
Club Captain for 2024 /5



